
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I strongly support the Rix’s Creek South continuation of the mining project and 

the Mod 10 Extension. 

My Husband along with other family members is employed with the 

Bloomfield Group at Rix’s Creek. 

If the Mod 10 Extension gets approved this will bring job security for the 

current employees along with more permanent jobs for the Hunter Valley. 

If the Mod 10 Extension doesn’t get approved this will put a massive impact on 

employees and their families along with the local community. 

I Hope to see this extension push through and get approved. 

 

Kind Regards  

Sarah Anderson 

 

 

 


